

Hub 1 Class Newsletter

Autumn - September 2025

Welcome back!

Hi everyone and welcome back to school, we hope that you have had a restful six weeks holiday.

Please see your child's home school book for daily updates on what your child is doing in school.

If you have any queries please contact the office, leave a note in your child's home school diary or email us at sarah.garbett@saxon.set.org.

Hub 1 Team

Hub 1 Team

Hub 1 consists of Sarah (Class Teacher) and Tas Tina, Raj, Sophie and Catherine.

Class will be lead by Kate every other Wednesday, allowing the pupils to experience cooking and art.

English

In English, this half term, we will be reading The Hobbit, exploring the settings and characters involved and working on building sentences using description.



ABC



Maths

In Maths, this half term, we will be learning about:

- Number
- Length





123

Vocational studies

Working towards our AIMs accreditations, this term we will be doing units around food and drink preparation, gardening and personal awareness / working towards goals.

As Hub 1, we also support and work alongside food bank, supplying donated food to those in need. We pick up and drop off food as well as sorting these based on packaging, checking whether they're out of date and even more!

Drinks and snacks

Please send in snacks and squash for your child, if needed. Drinks are available throughout the day and we stop for snacks mid-morning.



Weather

As the weather gets cooler, please send in suitable clothes for going outside. We will encourage outdoor play as much as possible.



Cooking

Hub 1 will have cooking every Wednesday, one week with Kate (our food tech teacher) and one with Sarah. Pupils will bring home a sample of their cooking, so be sure



a sample of their cooking, so be sure to check their bags for goodies!